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Head of School: Mrs S Horton 
 

Star of the Week 

Year group: Star of the week: Teacher comment: 

Year 6 Albert For his commitment in maths this week 

Year 5 Delia For an excellent, mature attitude to her learning this week 

Year 4 Elliot For a positive attitude to his learning this week 

Year 3 Muhammad R For a superb attitude to learning this week 

Year 2 Migle For working independently in maths this week 

Year 1 Whole class For settling in superbly this week 

Reception Whole class For settling into school exceptionally well 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dates for your diary 

21st Sept  
Year 6 visit Carding Mill 

Valley – letter to follow 

28th Sept 
Year 5 start their weekly 

swimming lessons 

4th and 5th Oct 
Year 6 height and weight 

measurements 

29th Oct Last day of term 

Attendance 

Year Group: Percentage 

Year 6 97.1 

Year 5 96 

Year 4 93.1 

Year 3 90 

Year 2 100 

Year 1 83.7 

Reception 91.5 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

As you know, this week we welcomed all children back to 

school and I am delighted to say that they have settled in 

well to the school routines. Things this term are a little 

different once again from drop off and collection times 

to additional catch up sessions for all children. May I 

take this opportunity to thank you for your support with 

following the systems in place.  

We hope that you and your family had a safe and happy 

summer break. We look forward to working with you and 

your children throughout the rest of the year.   

Take care 

Mrs S Horton, 

Head of School 

-If your child develops a new cough/ 

temperature/ loss or change of taste 

or smell, please self-isolate, seek a 

test and call school on 01902558840.  

-If your child mistakenly takes home 

an item that doesn’t belong to them 

(e.g jumper/ bag), please return this 

to school the following day.  

-If you are interested in becoming a 

Governor, please contact Mrs Horton 

by 14th September.  
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